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SDEA Election Committee Announces NEA-RA Elections

At last night’s Representative Council, the SDEA Elections Committee announced the spring
2014 NEA-RA election. Nominees are currently being solicited for both SDEA and CTA delegates
to this year’s NEA-RA, being held in Denver, CO, from June 30 to July 7. If you would like to run
as a CTA delegate to the NEA-RA, information can be found in the most recent CTA Educator
magazine (December/January), by visiting and logging into the CTA website
(http://www.cta.org/), or by contacting the San Diego CTA Service Center Council at (619) 683-
3990. If you would like to run as a SDEA delegate to the NEA-RA, please visit the SDEA Elections
website to download the nomination form: http://www.sdea.net/about/sdea-elections/.




